
  about 4066 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, region (that lieth) round
{about}.[ql

  about 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) {about}, region (that lieth) round
about.[ql

  alone 2651 # katamonas {kat-am-on'-as}; from 2596 and
accusative case plural feminine of 3441 (with 5561 implied);
according to sole places, i.e. (adverbially) separately: --
{alone}.[ql

  anguish 4730 # stenochoria {sten-okh-o-ree'-ah}; from a
compound of 4728 and 5561; narrowness of room, i.e.
(figuratively) calamity: -- {anguish}, distress.[ql

  asunder 5563 # chorizo {kho-rid'-zo}; from 5561; to place room
between, i.e. part; reflexively, to go away: -- depart, put
{asunder}, separate.[ql

  be 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, contain, go,
 have place, (can, {be} room to) receive.[ql

  beside 5565 # choris {kho-rece'}; adverb from 5561; at a space,
 i.e. separately or apart from (often as preposition): --
{beside}, by itself, without.[ql

  broad 2149 # euruchoros {yoo-roo'-kho-ros}; from eurus (wide)
and 5561; spacious: -- {broad}.[ql

  by 5565 # choris {kho-rece'}; adverb from 5561; at a space, i.
e. separately or apart from (often as preposition): -- beside,
{by} itself, without.[ql

  can 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, contain, go,
 have place, ({can}, be room to) receive.[ql

  coast 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- {coast}, licence,
place, X plain, quarter, + rock, room, where.[ql

  coast 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of the
base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- {coast}, county, fields, ground, land, region.
Compare 5117.[ql

  come 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- {come}, contain,
go, have place, (can, be room to) receive.[ql
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  contain 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, {contain},
go, have place, (can, be room to) receive.[ql

  country 3714 # oreinos {or-i-nos}; from 3735; mountainous, i.e.
 (feminine by implication of 5561) the Highlands (of Judaea): --
hill {country}.[ql

  country 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
 around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093
implied vicinity): -- {country} (round) about, region (that
lieth) round about.[ql

  county 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of
the base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- coast, {county}, fields, ground, land, region.
Compare 5117.[ql

  depart 5563 # chorizo {kho-rid'-zo}; from 5561; to place room
between, i.e. part; reflexively, to go away: -- {depart}, put
asunder, separate.[ql

  desert 2048 # eremos {er'-ay-mos}; of uncertain affinity;
lonesome, i.e. (by implication) waste (usually as a noun, 5561
being implied): -- {desert}, desolate, solitary, wilderness.[ql

  desolate 2048 # eremos {er'-ay-mos}; of uncertain affinity;
lonesome, i.e. (by implication) waste (usually as a noun, 5561
being implied): -- desert, {desolate}, solitary, wilderness.[ql

  distress 4730 # stenochoria {sten-okh-o-ree'-ah}; from a
compound of 4728 and 5561; narrowness of room, i.e.
(figuratively) calamity: -- anguish, {distress}.[ql

  field 5564 # chorion {kho-ree'-on}; diminutive of 5561; a spot
or plot of ground: -- {field}, land, parcel of ground, place,
possession.[ql

  fields 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of
the base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- coast, county, {fields}, ground, land, region.
Compare 5117.[ql

  go 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, contain,
{go}, have place, (can, be room to) receive.[ql

  ground 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of
the base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- coast, county, fields, {ground}, land, region.
Compare 5117.[ql

  ground 5564 # chorion {kho-ree'-on}; diminutive of 5561; a
spot or plot of ground: -- field, land, parcel of {ground},
place, possession.[ql

  have 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, contain, go,
 {have} place, (can, be room to) receive.[ql
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  hill 3714 # oreinos {or-i-nos}; from 3735; mountainous, i.e.
(feminine by implication of 5561) the Highlands (of Judaea): --
{hill} country.[ql

  itself 5565 # choris {kho-rece'}; adverb from 5561; at a space,
 i.e. separately or apart from (often as preposition): -- beside,
 by {itself}, without.[ql

  land 5564 # chorion {kho-ree'-on}; diminutive of 5561; a spot
or plot of ground: -- field, {land}, parcel of ground, place,
possession.[ql

  licence 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, {licence},
place, X plain, quarter, + rock, room, where.[ql

  lieth 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, region (that {lieth}) round
about.[ql

  of 5564 # chorion {kho-ree'-on}; diminutive of 5561; a spot or
plot of ground: -- field, land, parcel {of} ground, place,
possession.[ql

  Pamphylia 3828 # Pamphulia {pam-fool-ee'-ah}; from a compound
of 3956 and 4443; every-tribal, i.e. heterogeneous (5561 being
implied); Pamphylia, a region of Asia Minor: -- {Pamphylia}.[ql

  parcel 5564 # chorion {kho-ree'-on}; diminutive of 5561; a
spot or plot of ground: -- field, land, {parcel} of ground,
place, possession.[ql

  place 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence,
{place}, X plain, quarter, + rock, room, where.[ql

  place 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, contain, go,
 have {place}, (can, be room to) receive.[ql

  place 5564 # chorion {kho-ree'-on}; diminutive of 5561; a spot
or plot of ground: -- field, land, parcel of ground, {place},
possession.[ql

  plain 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place,
X {plain}, quarter, + rock, room, where.[ql

  possession 5564 # chorion {kho-ree'-on}; diminutive of 5561; a
spot or plot of ground: -- field, land, parcel of ground, place,
{possession}.[ql

  put 5563 # chorizo {kho-rid'-zo}; from 5561; to place room
between, i.e. part; reflexively, to go away: -- depart, {put}
asunder, separate.[ql
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  quarter 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place,
X plain, {quarter}, + rock, room, where.[ql

  receive 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, contain, go,
 have place, (can, be room to) {receive}.[ql

  region 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, {region} (that lieth) round
about.[ql

  region 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of
the base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- coast, county, fields, ground, land, {region}.
Compare 5117.[ql

  rock 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a spot
(general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561 is a
large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a position,
home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition, opportunity;
specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place, X plain,
quarter, + {rock}, room, where.[ql

  room 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a spot
(general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561 is a
large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a position,
home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition, opportunity;
specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place, X plain,
quarter, + rock, {room}, where.[ql

  room 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, contain, go,
 have place, (can, be {room} to) receive.[ql

  round 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, region (that lieth) {round}
about.[ql

  round 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country ({round}) about, region (that lieth) round
about.[ql

  separate 5563 # chorizo {kho-rid'-zo}; from 5561; to place
room between, i.e. part; reflexively, to go away: -- depart, put
asunder, {separate}.[ql

  solitary 2048 # eremos {er'-ay-mos}; of uncertain affinity;
lonesome, i.e. (by implication) waste (usually as a noun, 5561
being implied): -- desert, desolate, {solitary}, wilderness.[ql

  that 4066 # perichoros {per-ikh'-o-ros}; from 4012 and 5561;
around the region, i.e. circumjacent (as noun, with 1093 implied
vicinity): -- country (round) about, region ({that} lieth) round
about.[ql
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  to 5562 # choreo {kho-reh'-o}; from 5561; to be in (give)
space, i.e. (intransitively) to pass, enter, or (transitively)
to hold, admit (literally or figuratively): -- come, contain, go,
 have place, (can, be room {to}) receive.[ql

  where 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place,
X plain, quarter, + rock, room, {where}.[ql

  wilderness 2048 # eremos {er'-ay-mos}; of uncertain affinity;
lonesome, i.e. (by implication) waste (usually as a noun, 5561
being implied): -- desert, desolate, solitary, {wilderness}.[ql

  without 5565 # choris {kho-rece'}; adverb from 5561; at a
space, i.e. separately or apart from (often as preposition): --
beside, by itself, {without}.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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